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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: 2.7 Production statement: changing method of recording

ACOC thanks the British Library for this proposal to revise RDA 2.7 to change the method of
recording production statements from “transcribe” to “record”.

ACOC agrees in principle to these changes, noting that they remove the ambiguity for some of the
instructions, and offer the flexibility that is required for non-published material. However, ACOC’s
view is that it would be preferable to defer these changes until after consideration of the broader re-
organisation of RDA 2.7-2.10 proposed in 6JSC/BL rep/2.



